Evan Ferber Peacemaker Leadership Award Ad-Hoc Committee
5/11/21

Members: Mary Sue, Curt and Deborah 

Each member had independently winnowed the field down to the same top two candidates.  After much discussion, it was felt that both nominees were worthy of recognition, especially this year.  While our preference has been to not have co-recipients, in this case – and given some extenuating circumstances and the unique situation of the past year – it was timely and appropriate to honor both individuals.

The two people chosen to be recognized are:

Mary Fairhurst – Retired WA Supreme Court Justice and long-time active community volunteer, who has been an advocate for access to justice for vulnerable and marginalized populations.

Shelly Willis – Exec. Dir. of Family Education & Support Services for the past 20 years, who has been a courageous advocate this past year for families experiencing conflict and challenges as a result of the pandemic. 
  
Mary Sue is the committee chair and will contact the nominees selected.  

